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Thursday 1st July 2021 

Dear Nursery families, 

 

I am delighted to be able to share details of your child’s return to Little Badgers in 

September. I appreciate that many of you have been keen to receive this information. 

Unless the situation/guidance changes over the summer holidays our intention is for all 

children to return to nursery as detailed in this letter 

 

The children will be returning to nursery for their usual sessions from Monday 6th 

September 2021. 

 

LADYBIRDS – 9am – 3pm Monday and Tuesday, 8.45am. - 11.45am Wednesday 

BUTTERFLIES - 12.15pm – 3.15pm – Wednesday. 9am – 3pm Thursday and Friday 

 

Please can we remind you that all children are encouraged to wear the Nursery uniform  

(t-shirt or polo shirt and jumper).  This is available from Brenda’s School Wear. 

 

The children will be given the opportunity to visit the school library and bring a book bag 

home to share with you. If you do not already have one, they will need their own book bag. 

There are book bags available to purchase from Brenda’s School Wear for £6.75 or we 

have a few available from the school office. We also have some excellent condition 2nd hand 

ones available from the office for £5 each. Please let the office know if you would like to 

purchase one as there are a limited amount available. 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child back to Little Badgers Nursery. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs K Money 

Head Teacher 
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